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Ref:   LSp/HYa/EGo            
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Globe Theatre Trip, London 4th – 5th May 2024 
 
As the departure date for London is quickly approaching, I would like to invite you to a short meeting on Tuesday, 
16th April at 5pm in the school hall.  
 
During the meeting I will share our full itinerary, departure and approximate return times and a list of items 
pupils should bring with them.  
 
Please advise of your attendance by completing the short Google form via the link below: 
 
https://forms.gle/Ypt5UR8fdjA514jB8 
 
Should you be unable to attend, information will be communicated separately, and I can be contacted at school 
via email: Laura.sparrow@thesnaithschool.org.uk  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
L Sparrow 
Teacher of English 
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